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04/05/2023  00:42:102022/5392/P COMNOT Alexa romanelli The residents of Benjamin House have been experiencing awful building management for a couple of years. 

This proposed extension would put us through another year of intensive works and disruption to our daily lives. 

We strongly oppose this development.
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